
 

 

Hold to Authorized Lifted 

 

January 20, 2012 
 
 
 
Effective January 21, Shippers will no longer be held to their authorized quantity of gas.  

Imbalance return has also been restored effective January 21; 40,000GJs in the Interior and 40,000GJs in 

the Lower Mainland. Please monitor your WINS Nomination screen for scheduled amounts. 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7788. 
  
 
Thanks 
 
Stephanie Salbach 
Transportation Services 
Direct Line:  604-592-7788 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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